
 
7600 N. Shannon Rd, Tucson, AZ 85709 

 

February 10, 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation on behalf of Adrian Bao.  I highly recommend 

Adrian to your company, program, or organization.  I have known Adrian since January, 2018​ ​as 

he was one of my students in the following course that I teach: Student Success 210: Transfer 

Strategies.  The content of this course includes: Planning for a successful transfer experience, 

utilizing university resources, and transition procedures, policies, and activities.  Adrian was my 

best performing and top student for this particular course.  

 

As his instructor, I had the opportunity to observe his participation and interaction in class and 

to evaluate Adrian’s knowledge of the subject matter. He​ ​is an outstanding student in all 

respects. Adrian has proven that through hard work, follow through, and teamwork, he can 

accomplish tasks in a courteous and timely manner.  For example, each student was responsible 

for completing a professional portfolio, documenting his or her overall university transfer 

strategies. Adrian did extremely well on this project, demonstrating his preparedness as he 

embarked on the next chapter of his educational journey. This includes attending the University 

of Arizona to major in Computer Science with a double minor in Electrical & Computer 

Engineering as well as Mathematics. 

 

Adrian is well equipped to grow from challenges that he​ ​is presented with.  Adrian has a strong 

work ethic, excellent communication skills, and he is more than dependable.  I am confident 

that these traits prepare Adrian to be a strong asset for your organization, program, or company. 

In sum, I expect Adrian to have a strong and prosperous future.  Please don’t hesitate to contact 

me at (520) 505-5864 or rdaily2@pima.edu if you should require any additional information.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ryan Daily, M.A., LPC 

Educational Support Faculty Counselor  

rdaily2@pima.edu  

(520) 206-2050 


